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 All students whose 
timelines list the 
“Intent to Complete 
Sixth Year Diploma” 
form as a 
requirement should 
be aware that this 
form is no longer 
required, as stated 
by the Graduate 
School. 

 Please keep in mind 
the timeline for the 
program. Students 
should be sure they 
are submitting 
necessary paperwork 
on time.  

 Please email Dr. 
Bray if you are 
planning to attend 
the MA or PhD 
graduation. 

Upcoming Dates 

 Wednesday, 5/4—
11 AM to 1 PM in 
GENT 203 is the 
Master’s Comp  
Exam for first-year 
students. Please 
bring all relevant  
paperwork with you 
to be signed. 

 5/12—9 AM to 
1:30 PM will be 
the CBER  
Research  
Symposium. 
Please contact 
Ashley Boyle or 
see previous  
newsletters for 
more information. 
Please click for 
registration  
information. 

 6/1 at 6 PM— 
Save the date! 
UCONN will be 
hosting the CASP 
Annual Awards  
dinner.  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/6th-annual-cber-research-symposium-tickets-21184989875
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/6th-annual-cber-research-symposium-tickets-21184989875


Dr. Nick Gelbar is looking to fill a GA position this coming  
academic year at the UCONN Health Center/UCEDD. If you are  
interested in applying for this position or would like more  
information, please contact Dr. Gelbar directly with a CV or  
resume at gelbar@uchc.edu. 

GA and Other Opportunities 

“Fear is primarily a creation of the mind. I create 

it in my mind—it doesn’t really exist outside the 

mind. I can dissolve it there as well.” 

John Mackey 

Greg Vosits, 5th year student in the program currently on  

internship, will be graduating this semester and is looking to rent 

out his condo in Ashford (located about 9 mins from campus) for 

next year. It is about an 800 square foot, 2 bedroom, 2 level  

condo located in a neighborhood with other grad students. He 

will be renting out both bedrooms, and the space is perfect for 2 

people. Please feel free to contact Greg (gvosits@gmail.com) if 

you are interested and he will send you more details and some 

pictures. 

The Northeast PBIS Network Leadership Forum is accepting 

submissions for poster presentations. If you are interested in  

presenting, please email Dr. Susannah Everett 

(susannah.everett@uconn.edu) with the title of your poster and 

name(s) and affiliations of the presenters.  

For more information about the conference, visit: https://

www.regonline.com/builder/site/default.aspx?EventID=1773736 

Bolton Center School (pre-K-8), where UCONN graduate Philip 
Medeiros is working, is tentatively planning to replace a social 
work position with a second full-time psychologist. If you have  
interest in this position, please visit the following link. He said he 
would love to be working with another UCONN grad. Please note  
posted deadline is Tuesday 5/3! 
https://www.ctreap.net/job_postings/61137/CT01/

CT01#.VxoNM9QrKM8 

https://www.regonline.com/builder/site/default.aspx?EventID=1773736
https://www.regonline.com/builder/site/default.aspx?EventID=1773736
https://www.ctreap.net/job_postings/61137/CT01/CT01#.VxoNM9QrKM8
https://www.ctreap.net/job_postings/61137/CT01/CT01#.VxoNM9QrKM8

